November 13, 1972

Mrs. Arthur Levi 120 Garfield Street Springfieldm Mass.

Dear Mrs. Levi:

Mrs. Lamm and I were stunned to read of the recent, suddentdemise of your beloved husband. It is true that we have not seen each other in many years, but we have often thought of you, and always in fond recollection of what good eeighbors you were.

We know that you will miss him sorely, and that you and Melvin grieve for him. There is little that we can do for you, especially from a distance, except to let you know that we commiserate with you.

In the words of the ancient Hebrew greeting, may the Lord console you amongst all the mourners of Zion and Jerusalem.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:cw